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SAFRING NEWS AVAILABLE ON SUBSCRIPTION

Safring News, the biannual journal of the South
African Bird Ringing Unit (SAFRING), has been in
publication since 1972. The journal publishes
articles reporting the results of ringing activities in
southern Africa, ageing and sexing guides to
southern African birds, and book reviews. Many of
these papers relate to migratory birds, and therefore
their immediate interest transcends a purely southern
African relevance. Papers in Safring News are
included in Wildlife Review and similar services.
Previously, Safring News has had a limited
circulation, with copies being sent only to

SAFRING ringers and to ringing offices. In
response to requests from researchers and
institutions in many parts of the world, it has been
decided to make Safring News available on
subscription. Within  southern Africa, the
subscription rate for volume 23, 1994, has been set
at R30 for individuals and R60 for institutions,
including VAT. Orders for subscriptions, and
information for overseas subscription rates, should
be sent to SAFRING, Avian Demography Unit,
Department of Statistical Sciences, University of
Cape Town, Rondebosch 7700, South Africa.

ELECTRONIC MAIL LISTSERVERS

Two listservers have recently been established that
will be of interest to marine ommithologists,
Listservers act as notice or bulletin boards over
electronic mail, allowing an interactive exchange of
information and views, for posting notices of
meetings, job  opportunities, and  general
communication on a global scale.

IMON (The International Marine Omnithologists’
Network) was started by John  Cooper
(jcooper@zoo.uct.ac.za) at the University of Cape
Town, South Africa in September 1993. POLAR-L
has been run by Peter Kevan
(evbkevan@uoguelph.ca), University of Guelph,
Canada from 1992. It is concerned with topics
about the Arctic and Antarctic generally, so includes
biology and ornithology as subscribers contribute.

To find out about IMON (including how to
subscribe) send “help” in the subject field to
seabird@zoo.uct.ac.za. To join POLAR-L send
"subscribe <your name>" in message field to
listserver@uoguelph.ca.

Queries can be sent to John Cooper or Peter Kevan
at their personal e-mail addresses or by "snail mail"
to the addresses given below.

J. Cooper, Percy FiizPatrick Institute of African
Ornithology, University of Cape Town, Rondebosch
7700, South Africa

P.G. Kevan, Department of Biology, University of
Guelph, Guelph, Ontario N1 G2W, Canada.



